SCHOOL COUNCIL SUB-COMMITTEE
PREMISES
Tuesday 23" April 2024

Present:-
Year 5 — Dottie Russell, Charlie Challenger Year 6 - Hazel Dent, Joe Robertson
Year 7 — No attendees Year 8 — Tabitha Dysch, Felix Gray,

Archie Sandy, Rian James

Mr Millard PREMISES MANAGER and Mrs Warren ADMINISTRATION/MARKETING OFFICER

Mrs Warren read the Minutes of the previous meeting (December 2023).
Mr Millard updated the meeting on progress that has taken place:-

1. Play grass has been cleaned.

2. Play equipment has been maintained and the area is much tidier.

3. Bathrooms — on-going maintenance continually taking place — new hand driers have
been installed — pupils should report any damage they see being done as the
bathrooms are for everyone to use.

4. Recycling — Mr Millard asked if there are any volunteers to help improve recycling. He
would like to place new recycling bins in the Hall, but it would be very important for
recycling to be sorted correctly.

5. QUad areas have been tidied by Mr Hockley.

Each Year representatives were then asked if they have any comments:-
YEAR 5 — Classrooms are good in the Year 5 block, but the chairs are too small.

YEAR 6 — Classrooms in the Taylor Centre are also very good, would like to see more play
equipment. Mr Millard commented it would be nice not to have to put up the orange
fencing to keep people off the grass.

YEAR 8 — Would like more access to the Field. Mr Millard said that although our field is
excellent at draining quickly, the exceptional wet weather recently has prohibited access to
the field.

The committee went on to discuss together:-

1. Hall can be very loud at lunchtimes.

2. Outside the Drama Studio is much better now that the hooks have been moved
inside the Studio.

3. Blue Wall on the Yard — would be nice to remove the paint and go back to red brick.
Also the Basketball Hoops need replacing.



4. Gymnasium — very good, though the floor needs re-varnishing.
5. Garage — a lot of the hand decorations have been damaged during lunchtimes.
6. Water Fountain — please could these be replaced with bottle filling stations.

Meeting Ended.



